
>> Frustrated with
erratic or unpredictable

internet service?

Take the Dakota County
Broadband Speed Test

and let us know!

Questions? Please contact
SIMPCO at 712-279-6286.

The pandemic has exposed a digital divide between urban and rural areas. 
SIMPCO is part of an effort to help ensure every Nebraska resident has the

same broadband opportunities. 

Take the 1-minute Dakota County, Nebraska speed test at simpco.org/current-
projects/dakota-county-broadband-study/  or scan the QR code below.

Thank you for helping us bridge the digital divide!

http://simpco.org/current-projects/dakota-county-broadband-study/

